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July 3, 1968

Mr, Rex Monahan

I and M Building

Drawer 1231

Sterling, Colorado 80751

Dear Myr. Monahan:

Thank you for your memo of June 28, 1968, in which you
requested a surveyor'splaton the #1 Henry Dressel well -~
NE NE 33-8N-52W, Logan County, Colorado.

We are scrrywe donot havea copy of this plat and cannot,
therefore, give you the location or name of the surveyor.
As we suggested in our previous letter of May 22, 1968,
perhaps a survey should be made to determine the cor-
rect location of this well,

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Jules J. DeSalvo
Assistant Petrcleum Engineer
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